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Comments: For many generations my family along with many others have lived in the Valdez valley below TSV.

The excessive growth planned for TSV will certainly impact the quantity and quality of water sent downstream of

which many local users have traditionally used as their primary water source for household use as well as

domestic use for livestock and irrigation of farmlands. Increased traffic greatly and negatively affects downstream

residents as there are already times when one can barely drive onto highway 150 from state road 230. Increased

growth also affects the wildlife which exists on the mountains from deer, elk, bear, raccoons and other small wild

creatures. I adamantly oppose further big development at TSV. Nora Herrera Oest, lifelong Valdez resident. 


